From: Staton, Jennifer A

Sent: Friday, March 9, 2018 4:05 PM

To: '

Cc: Foster, James H

Subject: RE: Bluffton High Safe School Test Results
Ms. Palau,

Thank you for your request for public records in accordance with the South Carolina Freedom of Information Act. The
Beaufort County School District is not in possession of any public documents responsive to your request.

Jennifer Staton, MS, CSP

Risk Manager

Beaufort County School District
843-322-2355 (w) | 843-812-6405 (m)

From: Audrey Palau [_]
Sent: Wednesday, March 7, 2018 11:00 AM

To: Staton, Jennifer A <Jennifer.Staton@beaufort.k12.sc.us>
Subject: Bluffton High Safe School Test Results

Hi,

My name is Audrey Palau, and I am a_. I was wondering if I could find out
Bluffton High's test results for the Active Shooter test.

If that is possible, I would appreciate it.
Thank you

Audrey Palau





